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In the article, “Four Things to Keep in Mind During an OSHA Inspection,” featured in Construction

Equipment, Attorney Travis Vance addresses changes in OSHA enforcement and offers four

important reminders on how to work with OSHA:

1. Do Not Consent to the Improper Expansion of an Inspection.

2. Contact your Corporate or Outside Counsel.

3. Keep Your Other Facilities Informed.

4. Stay Cordial and Professional.

To read the full article, please visit Construction Equipment.
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